Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 1:44 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; rflores@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Sampling Notification (Grid Iron BLI Federal #3_2RP-5137)

All,

| will be conducting further confirmation sampling at the Grid Iron BLI Federal #3 on Tuesday, February 5, 2019. |
anticipate to begin sampling at 7:00 a.m. | currently have a contractor excavating one area to a deeper depth, and will
sample once that is complete.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental 1T

EOG Resources

105 S. 4™ Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

eogresources



